
 

 

 

2024 Dates 

Feb 1 - Students in Years 1-6 

return to school 

 

Feb 1 and Feb 2 - Kindergarten 

Best Start Days 

 

Feb 2 - Uniform Shop open - 

10:30-1pm 

 

Feb 5 - Kindergarten First Day 

 

Feb 6 - Kindergarten Photo Day 

 

Feb 8 - Swimming carnival for all 

students turning 8 years 

or older 

 

Feb 9 - PMI will introduce 

 themselves and their 

music program to 

classes 

 

Feb 13 -  1pm P&C meeting 

 

Feb 15 - 16 Hunter Life Ed visit 

for all students K-4 

 

Feb 16 - Assembly 9:15am 

 

Feb 19 - 23 Parent Teacher 

Meet and Greet 

interviews 

 

 
Information, Updates and Events 
Department of Education Parent App, 
Facebook and the School Website. 

 
Contact the school via email or by phoning 

4973 1435 or 4973 1533 

Email:  
morisset-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: 
www.morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

TERM 1 - Week 1 - February 1, 2024 

Welcome Back to 2024  
 

Staffing Update 
We have a number of changes to our staffing this year 
 

Permanently appointed to our school 
 Mr McGaw our new Assistant Principal 
 Mrs Kirk is teaching Kindergarten 4 days a week - Mrs Boyd has retired 
           (Mrs Holman will teach Kindergarten on Monday) 
 Miss Lanfranchi is currently on leave, being replaced by Mr Caddies 
 
Currently on leave 
 Mrs Way is being replaced by Mrs O’Brien 
 Miss Standing is being replaced by Mrs Monk 
 Mr Groves is being replaced by Mrs Johnson as the relieving Assistant 
    Principal 
 
Miss McNaught will soon change her name to Mrs Remington 
Mr Schultz is replacing Mrs Greentree, who has retired as our School 
Administration Manager 
Mrs Enoch will be working at other schools in the WSLA due to the completion 
of the Chaplain program 
 
Mrs Fittler and Mr Jones - School Learning Support Officers 
Mrs Symington - Intervention Teacher K-6 
Miss MacAuley covering leave for Mrs Bartlett and Mrs Fuller 
 
More information about regular staffing and classes will be announced next 
week due to changing student numbers. 

 
2024 Classes 
Students have started the year in their 2023 classes for today and tomorrow as 
we accept new enrolments and finalise student numbers. 2024 classes will be 
allocated as soon as possible.  
 

Changes to communication - the School Stream App is being 
decommissioned and we are transferring to the Parent App provided by 
SENTRAL. We already use a number of SENTRAL components in our daily 
organisation. The Parent Portal will enable access to a regular calendar of 
events, viewing and booking parent teacher interviews, newsletters and 
attendance responses. A note will come home tomorrow regarding registering 
for the Parent Portal. Schoolbytes is still being used for payments. 
 

Swimming Carnival 
Next Thursday will be a full swimming carnival for all students turning 8 and 
above this year. Parents are welcome to attend the Morisset Swimming pool 
next Thursday. Parents will need to pay their entry into the pool on arrival, 
student entry will be covered by school funds. Students will be under the 
supervision of school staff throughout the day.  
 
Mrs Warham  
Principal 

    morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  Facebook 

https://morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

